NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
THE LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION
ADOPTION OF AMENDED POLICY C-1

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tulare County Local Agency Formation
Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, April 4, 2012 at 2:00 p.m. or as
soon thereafter as the matter can be heard, in the CHAMBERS OF THE BOARD OF
SUPERVISORS, ADMINISTRATION BUILDING, COUNTY CIVIC CENTER, 2800
WEST BURREL, VISALIA, CALIFORNIA, to consider adoption of amended Policy C-1
regarding city annexations adjacent to disadvantaged unincorporated communities.
The policy can be reviewed at the Tulare County LAFCO office, 210 N. Church St.,
Visalia, CA 93291 or on LAFCO'’s website: http://www.co.tulare.ca.us/lafco/. For further
information regarding the above, contact Benjamin Giuliani at (559) 624-7266 or
bgiuliani@co.tulare.ca.us.

Benjamin Giuliani, Executive Officer
Tulare County Local Agency Formation Commission



